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From: Mark.H <Mark.Hutto@protonmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 9:00 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Rulemaking Information for Groundwater Allocation OAR 690, Divisions 8, 9, 300, and 

410 – Notice and Opportunity to Comment

To Whom It May Concern,  
 
 
I oppose changes that would restrict new water rights for legitimate domestic and food production 
purposes. While we have had issues with marijuana growers, Oregon is quickly becoming an 
authoritarian state that ignores its citizens and lacks verifiable elections. These new regulations will 
only increase skepticism and erode respect for regulatory bodies. Thank you for your time.   
 
Mark Hutto 
Medford, OR 
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